
 SW AP

SPRING
Drop off to Poirier Elementary
between March 10th and April 4th

BRING YOUR CLEAN, GENTLY-USED KID’S
CLOTHING AND FIND SOMETHING “NEW” TO
TAKE HOME

On our Show What You Know day, April 10th,
we will have the clothing laid out in the gym

where you can come and take what you need. 


